Montgomery ESC Newsletter

May/June 2023 - Spring Bouquet / Trip to the Beach ’

May / June 2023 Activities

Group 1 will be bringing spring home to our
parents. Be on the lookout for egg carton flowers,
thumbprint bugs, rainbows, and special cards. Our
outside games will include different hula hoop
relays. As one of our science activities, we will
read several books about plants. Have a wonderful
summer!

Summer is almost here, and Group 2 has a full
month planned. Crafts will include May flowers
and spring windsocks. During science, we will use
shaving cream, food coloring, and water to create
Rainbow Rain Clouds. In the gym, we will play Dr.
Dodge and Kickball. Thanks for an incredible year!

Group 3 will wrap up the year by creating special
gifts for our loved ones. We will enjoy the warm
spring weather outside, while we play soccer and
kickball on the field. We will engage in a science
activity to predict and test which liquid best
dissolves seashells. We would like to wish our
graduating 6™ graders the best of luck in middle
school. You will be missed!

We wish all of our families a safe and enjoyable
summer, and we look forward to seeing you at the
end of August.

Important Dates
May 1 — All payments due. Any credit card
payment received after this date will have a $25 late
fee added.

May 16- No School / No Program

May 29— No School / No Program

June 14- Early Dismissal / Last Student Day - Care
provided until 6 p.m. Please bring lunch or get a
Grab & Go Bag from school. Lunch time provided
at Extended School Care.

Important Email and Numbers

Mrs. Davis’ email — daviskl@npenn.org
Montgomery ESC 215-368-9767

ESC Office- 215-853-1039

Important Reminder
e You will sign your child in/out of the

program at door 11. Please ring the bell,
and a staff member will greet you at the
door.

e Please make sure your child has a
change of clothes in his/her
backpack. In the case of an accident
or slip in the mud, these will be very
useful.

e [fyour child will not be attending
the afternoon program, please notify
the
Extended School Care office at
215-853-1039 or leave a message at
Montgomery ESC at 215-368-9767.



mailto:davisk1@npenn.org

